TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ATTORNEY'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

Tr Ronald W. Belmont, Supervisor
Members of the Town Board

FROM: Andrea C. Rendo, Deputy Village Attorney ML/

DATE: November 12, 2020

SUBJECT: Allied Universal Service Agreement

Attached for your consideration is the proposed Security Professional Service Agreement for
Allied Universal Security Services commencing on January 11, 2021 and continuing for a term
of three (3) years. I have reviewed the Agreement and deem it to be in order.

[T acceptable, kindly authorize the Supervisor to execute same.

Thank you.
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